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MALDEN LICENSING BOARD
REVISED - MEETING NOTICE

DATED:  September 14, 2021

LICENSING BOARD MEETING

September 21, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

You are invited to attend the Malden Liquor Licensing Board Meeting to be held in Conference 
Room 108 at Malden City Hall, 215 Pleasant Street on September 21, 2021 at 6:00  p.m. This is 
an in-person meeting.

AGENDA

1. Roll Call

2. Approve Minutes from August 12, 2021 Meeting

3. Application for Change of Manager, The Ethiopian Restaurant, 1 Highland Avenue

4. Any other business properly before this Board.

This meeting may be broadcast by “Urban Media Arts, formerly Malden Access Television”.

If you would like to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Maria Luise, ADA
Compliance Coordinator at mluise@cityofmalden.org or 781-397-7000 Extension 2005.
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